
 

 

 

 

 

                    

                                         

 

         

                

                

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

clyde Class  have started learning about People Who Help Us as part of their new topic. They have made a bright 

red  fire engine for the classroom and are learning about fire safety for Bonfire Night.                                                                                              

Lomond Class  have been enjoying lots of sensory and creative activities.  They had a great time during                       

the first session with the sports coaches and participated well, demonstrating great teamwork.                                                                                                                                                               

nevis Class  will be learning about Myths and Monsters this term.  They will also be focusing on                              

reading skills and learning about shape and pattern.                                                                                                                                                 

thistle Class have started swimming lessons and are really enjoying them. They are also                                         

enjoying their weekly trips to the library to read and borrow new books. 
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Book Club                                                            

The  Book Club run by the Parent Council will 

continue.                                                                               

As before, children will be given the opportunity to 

save money every Monday, and on the fourth week 

will be able to choose a book to purchase if they 

have enough money saved in their account.                                                                     

A wide range of books will be available, all at the cost 

of £1.50.  This is an entirely optional opportunity for 

your child. If he/she wishes to participate in this, 

he/she can bring an amount of money every Monday 

and a savings card will be set up.  This can be as little 

or as much as you wish to give him/her – however it 

would be advisable that only a small amount is 

brought weekly.                                                                                                       

 

As always if you require any 

further information please 

do not hesitate  to contact 

Mrs Blair (Principal Teacher) 

or myself on :                                 

0141 883 8367                              

J Wallis                                       

Depute Headteacher 

Sandwood 

Primary/Sandwood  LCR 

 

 

    Halloween                                           

Children will participate in Class based learning regarding the 

history of Hallowe’en, All Saint’s Day and Hallowe’en safety. 

Pupils are not to dress up during school hours.  The Parent 

Council have arranged discos/parties On Wednesday 30th 

October outwith school time. 

                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

Lomond, Nevis and 

Thistle Classes will 

visit Cineworld 

Silverburn on 14 

November to see an 

autism friendly 

screening of Mary 

Poppins. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sandwood Primary School and LCR are 

holding their annual Christmas Fayre on 

Thursday  28th November at 1:15pm.  All 

family members are welcome to attend. 

The LCR will have a stall at this event. 
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